
 
No.CLE-HO/PTLM/IFLDP/2022-23                                                                   22nd November 2022 

 

To: All Members of the Council  

 

Dear Members, 

 

Sub:  Indian Footwear & Leather Development Programme (IFLDP) 2021-26 - Timeline for 

submission of Applications / Proposals has been extended till 15th December 2022 

 

As you are aware, Department for Promotion of Industry & Internal Trade (DPIIT), Government of 

India has notified the Indian Footwear & Leather Development Programme (IFLDP) 2021-26. 

The guidelines and Notification have been hosted in the DPIIT website www.dpiit.gov.in,National 

Single Window System (NSWS) portal:www.nsws.gov.inand also hosted in the CLE website 

www.leatherindia.org. Applications / Proposals under the relevant sub-schemes have to be filed in 

the NSWS portal:www.nsws.gov.in.   

 

Kindly recall that DPIIT, Govt of India has earlier issued a Public Notice dated 30.07.2022 in which 

it has invited applications / project proposals for financial assistance under IFLDP 2021-26, and the 

last date for submission of proposals was then fixed on or before 31st August 2022.   Based on the 

views of the industry, the CLE has represented to the DPIIT, Govt of India requesting for extension 

of time to enable the industry to prepare and submit the applications / project proposals in the 

NSWS. 

 

In this background, DPIIT has considered the requests of the CLE and other industry 

stakeholders and has issued the Public Notice dated 21.11.2022 in which it has extended the 

timeline for submission of applications / proposals under the sub-schemes of IFLDP till 15th 

December 2022.  The said Public Notice dated 21.11.2022, along with the earlier Public Notice 

dated 30.07.2022, is attached herewith for your perusal.  

 

Eligible and interested Members may kindly submit their applications / project proposals in 

the NSWS online portal on or before the deadline date of 15th December 2022.  

 

For any guidance and clarifications on the sub-schemes of IFLDP, all are welcome to attend the 

Open House Meeting / Webinar conducted by CLE, every Wednesday at 11.30am via Zoom App, 

and get your queries clarified by CLE, PIU-FDDI and PIU-CLRI.     

 

With warm regards,  

        

          Sd/- 

R. SELVAM, IAS 

Executive Director 
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